16 October 2014

Rodney Sullivan 370 Winstanley Street Carindale 4152

Dear Rodney

The River: a history of Brisbane publication

The River: a history of Brisbane has been a very popular exhibition here at Museum of Brisbane, and has recently won Best Permanent Exhibition in its category at the 2014 Museum and Gallery National Awards. As a result, we have decided to create a publication to accompany it.

To thank you for your contribution to the exhibition, and subsequently this publication, we have enclosed a copy for you.

Yours sincerely

Peter Denham

Director

Museum of Brisbane